
 
Mrs. Kent will be utilizing the Remind App as an additional communication tool with students and parents.  
The app will be used to message information such as “The chapter 8 test has been postponed to next 
Tuesday!” or “I have found a typo on tonight’s homework.  Please change #3 to read ’14 cars’ instead of ‘10 
cars’.”  The goal is to send no more than 10 messages per month.  The purpose is to blast message important 
information to the entire class without relying on students and parents to check their email.  Both parents and 
students can create their own account to receive messages.   
 
This is a free smart phone education application, with no ads, that can also be used via email, traditional text 
message, or on the web.  It is one of the top 5 most popular teaching applications. Follow the instructions on 
the following page to setup your account and application.  Once an account is created and you “join the class”, 
you will automatically receive any new messages from Mrs. Kent.  These messages come through the app, 
arrive as a text message from the Remind service, or are visible when you log in to the website.  
 
At no time can Mrs. Kent see your phone number, nor can you see hers.  This Remind application acts as a 
filter and records all information sent.  The class account is set up in such a way that students and parents 
cannot reply to Mrs. Kent’s messages within the app.  If you wish to contact Mrs. Kent you must use email.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this additional communication tool, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Mrs. Kent! 
 
 
 


